
Pine Forest High School
Home of the Trojans

Principal’s Weekly Message  |
September 25, 2022

Topics Include:
1. Report Cards - Sept. 28
2. Trojan Academy - October 12
3. Reminders
4. Homecoming Week

1. Report Cards - September 28
Report cards will be distributed and final Q1 grades will be available in the ParentPortal on
September 28, 2022.  Please view your child’s report card and contact his/her teacher or
school counselor if you have any concerns.

2. Trojan Academy
We are excited that Trojan Academy is back for the 2022 -2023 school year. The next
session will be October 12, 2022, and any PFHS student can attend. Trojan Academy is a
great opportunity for EOC students (English II, Math I, Math III and Biology) to receive extra
assistance and tutoring and for all students to have a place with a teacher to catch up on
work, complete makeup work, and get extra help. Register today via our school website.
Dinner and transportation will be provided.

3. Spirit Night at Freddy’s
Come and support Pine Forest High School at Freddy’s on Ramsey Street from 5 - 9 pm on
October 5th.  When you purchase your food, do not forget to mention Pine Forest High
School.  Please encourage all of your family and friends to attend as well to support PFHS.

4. Homecoming Week: Mark your calendars - Homecoming Week is October 10 - October 14.
The homecoming dance will be held October 8 from 8 - 11 pm. Homecoming t-shirts are on
sale now.

5. Helpful Reminders:



a. Temporary Traffic Pattern Change: Beginning 9/26, we will have a temporary
traffic pattern change due to bus lot construction.  Please visit the school website
for more information.

b. Athletic Tickets: Please visit the PFHS website and purchase tickets in advance
via Hometown tickets program, you can pay with credit through this resource and
it makes entrance into the game much faster for fans.

c. School starts at 8:30 am.  Please be on time for school.
d. Students must have a parking permit in order to park in the student parking lot.
e. If students plan to carry a bookbag during school hours, it must be clear or mesh.
f. Pine Forest High School has a dress code.  It has been reviewed with students

multiple times and was given to all students in the PFHS handbook. Students are
expected to follow the dress code.

In addition to this week’s announcements, all archived weekly announcements can be found by

clicking the Our School button and then the Principal’s Weekly Message on the bar in the top of

our website. Thank you. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us

at 910-488-2384. We look forward to a fabulous week at Pine Forest High School!


